
Salisbury Methodist Church 
Notices for this week – April 7th 2024 

 
 
Sunday 7th  
10.30      Streamed service led by Revd Katharine Robinson  
 
Monday 8th 
2.30  Ecumenical Group in Room 2 
5.30 – 7.30  The Listening Place 
 

Tuesday 9th 
2.15p.m.  Sarum Fellowship 
 

Wednesday 10th 
10.00 -12.00  Coffee in the welcome area & Fairtrade  
10.00 -12.00  The Listening Place  
10.30 a.m. Belletones 
2.00 p.m. Art Group 
 

Thursday 11th  
2.30  CAMEO in the Hall – All welcome 
 

Saturday 13th 
10.00 -12.00  The Listening Place  
10.00 – 12.00  Coffee Bar & The Food Bank 
7.00 p.m. Concert by the National Methodist Youth Brass Band 
 
Sunday 14th 
10.30      Streamed service led by the National Youth Brass Band 
1.00  JAM! All young people are welcome. 
3.00  Mixed Blessings led by Revd Cecil King 
4.00  Click! faith through photos. 
 
 

SMC is hosting the National Methodist Youth Brass Band from 12th -14th April. 
There will be a concert on Saturday 13th at 7pm, admission is free with 
donations for JAM, the SMc youth music initiative.  
The band will be leading the worship on Sunday morning. They will be staying on 
the premises and we need to provide some meals. 
We will need some volunteers to assist with welcoming and looking after our 
guests. If you can offer some time to help please see Christy-Anna or Fi. 
 

Sarum Fellowship will meet on Tuesday 9th April at 2.15 pm in Room 1. All 
welcome to come and share with us. 
 
Get Connected – The next drop-in session will be on Tuesday 16t April, 2 to 4pm. 
Bring your phone, tablet or laptop for expert help and advice. 
 
Beetle Drive The Listening Place invite you to an afternoon of fun for all the 
family on Sunday 21st April from 3 – 5.15 pm in the Hall. Tea, cake and soft 
drinks included plus Pic’n’mix and Bring & Buy stalls. Tickets from the TLP table 
on Wednesdays & Saturdays - Adults £5, under 16s £2.50 and under 5s free.  
 
Local Preachers & Worship Leaders Trust is an ecumenical charity which seeks 
to provide resources, support and information to preachers. Please use the 
envelopes to support this important charity. 
 
Singing the Faith. If anyone has borrowed a copy of "Singing the Faith", please 
return it to the store under the stairs as soon as possible; when we needed them 
on Good Friday there were not many left!   
 
Accommodation needed. A member of our congregation is urgently seeking 
accommodation to rent, for a family of three, in Salisbury or nearby. If you know 
of anywhere to let, or coming up in the next three months, please speak to Paul 
Butler. 
 
Free Books. There will be a display of books from the former church library in the 
hall during coffee - free to good homes. 
 
Thank you to Isabel King for giving a report from the Circuit Justice and Peace 
Group at the last Circuit Meeting and Jim for this Green/Eco report. 
A reminder that our next Circuit J and P group meeting is on Wednesday 17th  
April at 1pm at Bemerton Methodist Church. Please bring your own packed lunch 
but drinks will be available. 
 
Candlelight Peace Vigils for a permanent ceasefire now in Gaza, Israel and the 
West bank will continue weekly on Saturdays outside the Library with a new time 
of 5.00 to 5.30. 
 

Items for inclusion in the next Sunday’s notices should be sent to 
notices@salisburymethodist.org.uk   

 

mailto:notices@salisburymethodist.org.uk

